FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Washington, DC 20554

7326-2M
Oer , -

Raytheon Service Company
1215 Jefferson Davis Highway
Suite 1500

Arlington, VA 22202

Reference: New Experimental License
File No: 2040-EX-PL-91

Dear Ms. Shipyan:

This letter is in response to the above referenced application and the
request to withhold the application and the exhibits from public inspection.

Please be advised that this office considers the request for confi-
dentiality to be justified and within the provisions of Section 0.457(d)
of the PCC Rules. This opinion is based on our evaluation of the material
submitted in the application.

Accordingly, the application will be withheld from public inspection

in accordance with the provisions of Section 0.457(d)(2)(1) for a period to
coineide with the expiration of the station license which will be

August 1, 1993. The period may be extended upon presentation of

adequate justification with the renewal of the station authorization.

Sincerely, P
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DLl Pl e
111 McGibbon, Chief
Spectrum Engineering Division

Enclosgure:




